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Class Rewards ☺

Headteacher’s awards: 

Ari – for fantastic listening to adults

Tyler – for some super work in topic

School Rules Award:

Isaac – for helping to tidy other people’s messes

English

This week our Red and Orange 
book groups have been reading 

their new Read Write Inc. books 
and completing comprehension 
activities around these. Our 
Word Time group have been 

focussing on the sound /f/ and 
our Sounds time group have been 

focussing on the sound /r/. 

Topic

This week we have been playing 
Samba instruments in music. We 

made our own Samba parade around 
the classroom. 

Other News

Please can you ensure that your child has a PE kit in school. We will be 
doing PE outside this term, weather permitting, so please make sure that 

your child also has trainers or plimsoles. 

We have all coped really well with transitioning into our new classroom this 
week! We are getting used to the new rules and routines and enjoying our 

new space. 

Maths

This week we have been learning 
about weight, and have been 

comparing heavier and lighter 
objects. 


